NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR BIDS
WASTE MANAGEMENT SERVICES
JACKSON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Jackson County School District, located at 4701 Colonel Vickery Rd, Vancleave, MS 39565, will accept sealed bids up to and no later than 10:00 A.M. (CST) on May 24, 2023, for the purpose of purchasing garbage collection and disposal services for the three-year period beginning July 1, 2023 and ending June 30, 2026.  

Before proposals are submitted, full information concerning the bid package and bid form may be obtained by contacting Ryan, Business Manager, at (228) 826-4842 or at 4701 Colonel Vickery Rd., Vancleave, MS 39565.  

The Jackson County School Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids.


Publication Dates:

April 26, 2023
May 3, 2023


MAIL PROOF OF PUBLICATION AND INVOICE TO:
Jackson County School District
4701 Colonel Vickery Rd
Vancleave, MS. 39565
